City of Boston, Massachusetts

Office of the Mayor
Michelle Wu

April 7, 2025
TO THE CITY COUNCIL
Dear Councilors:

I transmit herewith for your approval an Order authorizing a limit for the Boston Police
Department revolving fund for Fiscal Year 2026 to pay salaries and benefits of employees and to
purchase supplies and equipment necessary to operate the Police Department Fitness Center.
Revenue for this fund is derived from monthly membership fees.

Receipts and resulting expenditﬁres from this fund shall not exceed $125,000.

I urge your Honorable Body to act favorably on the proposed order without delay.

Sincerely,

N =
Michelle Wu
Mayor of Boston
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CITY OF BOSTON
IN CITY COUNCIL

AN ORDER ESTABLISHING THE AMOUNT THAT THE BOSTON POLICE

DEPARTMENT MAY EXPEND FROM THE FITNESS CENTER REVOLVING FUND
IN FISCAL YEAR 2026.

ORDERED: That, pursuant to G.L. ¢ 44, §53E %2, the amount the Boston Police Department
may expend in Fiscal Year 2026 from the Fitness Center Revolving Fund

established by City of Boston Code, Chapter V1, Section 6-9.5(M), may not exceed
$125,000.

| HEREBY CERTIFY
THE FORGQING, IF PASSED IN

THE ABO FO?E}WLL BEIN
ACCORDANCE WITH L
BY i

ADAM CEDERBAUM
CORPORATION COUNSEL




